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September 2, 2014 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1 E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 – Late Argument from SEP 
 
This letter objects to the late filing of submissions by the Society of Energy 
Professionals ("SEP") in this matter. OPG was advised on Saturday August 30, 2014 
that SEP had filed late submissions with the Board.  Apparently the submissions were 
filed with the Board Secretary late in the afternoon of Friday August 29, 2014.  OPG 
was not served by SEP at that time. 
 
Parties were advised of the schedule for final argument during the course of the 
proceeding.  SEP has had weeks to prepare its argument and to file it on time.  Given 
the number of submissions to which OPG has to reply, the late filing by SEP is 
prejudicial and unfair to OPG and SEP's submissions should not be accepted by the 
Board. 
 
In the alternative, OPG requests that the Board extend OPG's deadline with respect to 
its final reply by an additional 1 day. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 

Crawford Smith (Torys) via email 
 Carlton Mathias  via email 

Intervenors of Record  via email 

Colin Anderson 
Director 
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